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What is happening in your area?  
We are upgrading the water pipeline under Stirling Highway, from Parry Street to Richardson 
Avenue. The work includes a provisional booster and improved connection to the existing pump 
station near Grant Street. These upgrades will ensure the continued quality and supply of water in 
the area.  
 
Please refer to the map to view the location of the new water pipeline.  

 

When is this happening? 
Construction is beginning in the January school holidays and will take approximately 2 weeks to 
complete. The exact dates will be confirmed in the upcoming weeks.  
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How will this impact me?
The pipeline will be constructed via open trenching, meaning we will be digging up roads and/or the 
ground. The pipe will then be laid in the ground and covered back over.

As with any construction activities, there will be an increase in vehicle movement, noise and dust in 
the area. To minimise impact on traffic, work is planned throughout the school holidays.

Traffic management will be on-site to direct vehicles and pedestrians safely around the work area. 
Property access will be maintained during the work.

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation whilst this essential work takes place.

Reinstatement
We follow a thorough reinstatement process to ensure all impacted areas are replaced like for like, 
where practically possible. 

We will work closely with Town of Claremont and Cottesloe to ensure all reinstatements are carried 
out to an acceptable standard.

Who can I contact?
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us on the below details. 

Water Corporation Community Engagement Advisor, Belinda Salvoni on (08) 9420 2144 or 
0461 411 364 or via email on Belinda.Salvoni@watercorporation.com.au
Water Corporation Project Manager, Josh D’souza on (08) 9420 2128 or 0467 771 672 
Josh.Dsouza@watercorporation.com.au.
Faults, emergencies, and security – 13 13 75 (24 hours)

For more information, search ‘Grant Street Water Upgrades’. 


